
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Embassy of Japan presents the Japanese Film Festival 2025 in Trinidad and Tobago 

The Embassy of Japan is pleased to announce the hosting of the Japanese Film Festival 

2025, a celebration of Japanese cinema and culture, to be held in Cinema One 4DX, One 

Woodbrook Place, Port of Spain and Caribbean Cinemas, South Park, San Fernando on 

September 13, and 20 respectively. 

Audiences will be treated to four Japanese films. The festival features a variety of genres 

including drama, comedy, and heartwarming stories that reflect the depth and diversity of 

Japanese life, history, and creativity. 

Film Screenings: 

Cinema One 4DX, One Woodbrook Place, Port of Spain 

• Mori, The Artist’s Habitat – Saturday, September 13th, 2025, at 1:30 PM 

• Pecoross’ Mother and Her Days – Saturday, September 13th, 2025, at 5:30 PM 

Caribbean Cinemas, South Park, San Fernando 

• Samurai Cat – Saturday, September 20th, 2025, at 1:30 PM 

• A Story of Yonosuke – Saturday, September 20th, 2025, at 5:30 PM 

Admission to all screenings is free of charge, and tickets can be collected in advance at 

Cinema One (Port of Spain) or Caribbean Cinemas (South Park). 

The Embassy of Japan warmly invites film enthusiasts, students, cultural organizations, 

and the public to participate in this celebration of Japanese cinema. The screenings 

provide a rare opportunity to experience films that are not commonly available in local 

theatres, while also fostering cultural exchange and mutual understanding between Japan 

and Trinidad and Tobago. 

For any question or inquiries please contact the Embassy of Japan at 

culture@po.mofa.go.jp  
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